
Year 3 Newsletter – Summer One 2024  

Welcome to the Summer Term! I hope everyone had a wonderful half term break. The summer holidays are 

rapidly approaching, but there is still plenty of learning to cram in before then. 

This term, we will continue to look at World War Two and take part in a local history study by looking at 

the lives of the children who were evacuated from St Nicholas Primary School during the war and how else 

the people of Hull were affected.  

 

Our geography will allow the children to learn how OS maps are and how they are used and  

what the symbols on these maps mean. We will also go over the points of a compass. 

 

 

In our science lessons we will be starting to look at light and how we can see the world  

around us. This will also include how light impacts us with things such as shadows. 

 

 

DT will allow the children to create their own WW2 inspired 

badge while also improving our sewing skills. While ICT will 

teach the children what networks are and how they are used on 

everyday life. 

 

 

In English this term, we are reading The Sheep Pig. We will be using this as a stimulus for us to write a 

narrative.  

In maths this term, we will be moving continuing using fractions in our maths and using them in to work out 

time, measure and capacity. It would be invaluable if you could help support your children build their 

knowledge and understanding of time at home as well as school. Please continue to encourage your child to 

use Times Tables Rockstars at home to help consolidate these important facts, especially as the children 

move closer to Year 4, where they will take part in a multiplication check. 

General Information 

Sun protection – Throughout this term, we are likely to face warmer weather. Please can you ensure your 

child brings a labelled water bottle, sun hat and has applied sun cream when necessary. 

 

Home reading – Home reading books will be handed out on a Friday to be returned on a Thursday.  

Home Work – Home work books will be handed out on a Friday to be returned on a Thursday. 

PE Days and activities 

Tuesday – Indoor and Outdoor 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

  

Mr Tucker  


